
Thermography Advantage 

P.O. Box 850511 

Mobile, AL 36685-0511 

 

  

Dear Physician, 

  

You will find enclosed a detailed report of your patients recent thermographic imaging. They have requested you receive a 
copy per their HIPPA form. It has been reviewed by a physician, and the findings and recommendations are included in the 
report. If you would like to speak with one of the interpreting EMI doctors, please contact me. 

Thank you for allowing Thermography Advantage to help your patient with their medical needs, and please do not hesitate 
to call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

Carolyn Olson 

Certified Clinical Thermographer 

(251) 623-2225 

thermographyadvantage@hotmail.com 

www.thermographyadvantage.com  

 


